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North Channel Midwifery has a 1-2 week locum available from April 15-30, 2023.  The locum 
midwife will not have any planned primaries, but will support our very proficient New Registrant 
as the second midwife at births.  The locum midwife may also be requested to complete some 
prenatal and postpartum visits within the catchment.   
 
We have excellent collegial and supportive relationships with our physician and nursing colleagues 
at both our delivering hospital (modified level 1,) and the other hospital within the catchment 
which does not offer obstetrical services.  

  
This is a great opportunity for a working vacation in a beautiful area.  There are many fantastic 
vacation/short term rentals in the area, as well as motels and a hotel.  Please feel free to email 
Tammy at the address above if you would like more information. 


